
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th December 2014 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I wish to invite you to the Options Evening on Thursday 8th January 2015.  This would 
provide you and your son/daughter with more information to help them decide their 
preferences for courses in Years 10 and 11.  It is optional whether you wish to attend, but 
there are changes being made to the way options are chosen in light of Government Policy 
and I hope to explain these to you during the evening. 
 
The evening will consist of a brief presentation regarding the new curriculum on offer.  This 
will be followed by an opportunity to discuss any questions that you may have with 
representatives from different option subjects. 
 
The format of the evening will be as follows: 
 
7.15pm – Year 9 Options presentation in the hall. 
Staff will be available for option subject area discussions from 6pm until 8pm – please bear 
in mind that Year 8 parents and students will also be present on this evening. 
 
I would be grateful if you could adhere to the timings outlined above due to restricted parking 
facilities. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


